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Visitors flock to Oregon from across the country and around the globe, often coming 

specifically because of our beautiful habitat and unique wildlife, including to whale 

watch on the coast, go birding at our wildlife refuges, raft our rivers or hike in our old-

growth forests. HB 2977 will ensure that these visitors contribute to the conservation 

of the very wildlife and habitats they come to see.  


